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December 1, 2011 
 
Division of Dockets Management 
HFA-305 
Food and Drug Administration 
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 
 
Re: Docket No. FDA-2011-D-0376, “Draft Guidance for Industry: Dietary 
Supplements: New Dietary Ingredient Notifications and Related Issues” 
 
Dear Commissioner Hamburg, 
 

The National Health Federation (NHF) – the World’s oldest health-freedom 
organization with thousands of members who are consumers and/or with the 
industry – respectfully submits the following comments on the above-referenced  
 
Draft Guidance for Industry: CLICK HERE FOR COMPLETE DOCUMENT 


